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Pamela Martin

From: Dan Robbins 
Sent: March 7, 2018 5:47 PM
To: Public Hearings
Cc: Fraser McColl 
Subject: 821-827 Broughton Street
Attachments: scan_20180228_082545.pdf

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Fraser McColl (CC'ed) and I are owners of 836-844 Courtney Street. Our building is  adjacent to the south of 
821-827 Broughton. We are in support of the proposed variance (see attached). My apologies for sending this 
email of support after the 11:00 AM deadline of today. Hopefully there is still time to include our support.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dan Robbins, PhD 

 
 

 
*Note new email address -  




